
From: jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2016 2:41 PM
To: Larry Visoski
Subject: Re: Engine

Wait

On Thursday, 13 October 2016, Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]> <mailto:[REDACTED]> > wrote:

Jeffrey
Manny's team is completing the Borescope in Brunswick now,, will be fin=shed today,

Frank texted and called me this morn, he wants to give me an update:
Should I return his call or wait?

Pls advise?

Thx
Larry

Sent from my iPhone

--

=C2 please note

The information contained in this communic=tion is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constit=te inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addresse=. It is the property of JEE Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying =f this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and =ay be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, pleas= notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com, and<=r>destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all atta=hments. copyright -all rights reserved

--001a113f901c7bba7f053ec01864-- conversation-id 66460 date-last-viewed 0 date-received 1476369648 flags 8590195713 gmail-label-ids 7 remote-id 652420